
Palm Avenue Drainage Improvements  

 

   

 

ATTENTION RESIDENTS & BUSINESSES 
 
 

 
The City of Tarpon Springs, Public Works Department will be commencing with the Palm Avenue 
Drainage Improvement project. This Capital Improvement Project is intended to decrease localized 
flooding and provide water quality improvement in your area. (See Project Map below) The Project 
is planned to begin early April 2020, lasting for approximately 6 months. 
 
As part of the City’s on-going stormwater 
capital improvement projects associated 
with its Stormwater Action Plan (SAP), the 
City’s Public Works Department has 
partnered with the Southwest Florida 
Water Management District on a 
stormwater flood protection and water 
quality improvement project.  The project 
involves installing a new stormwater 
collection system along Palm Avenue, 
Tarpon Drive and include the construction 
of a new stormwater management 
facility.  The stormwater improvement 
project aims to reduce the historic and 
frequent flooding within the area. The 
construction of a new stormwater management facility (pond) will also provide additional water 
quality treatment for adjacent waterbodies.   
 
The City will provide additional information accordingly as the project progresses.  
 
 
For additional information regarding this project, please contact: 
 
City of Tarpon Springs 
 
Nick Makris     Anthony “Tony” Mannello  
Project Administration Supervisor  Streets and Stormwater Supervisor 
324 E. Pine Street     325 E. Pine Street 
Tarpon Springs, FL 34689    Tarpon Springs, FL 34689 
727-942-5638      727-942-5606 
nmakris@ctsfl.us    amannello@ctsfl.us  
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Limits of Project 
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